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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
Gender and Water - Why Women Should Lead  

Online Course 
 
Due to another rising peak of COVID-19 (Coronavirus) cases and overall uncertainty evolving from the 
situation, we have been compelled to reschedule the course and take it forward by three weeks. The new dates 
for the course are: 

14th – 24th December 2020 
 

The registrations of those that have filled out their on-line forms will continue in the same order for the above 
new dates. Those who have not registered as yet may go ahead with registration and we stand by our first come 
first served bases. 
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